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Welcome 

Bouygues UK is working to the highest standards to mitigate disruption to 
residents as much as possible.   

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform you of forthcoming works and any 
possible disturbances which might be caused by these works prior to their 
delivery.  

 

 

 Progress to date 

• We continue with the facade works at ground level and on Level 1 on Building 7. 

• The works to complete the internal fit out of dwellings and communal corridors 
are ongoing. 

• We will be completing the hard and soft landscaping. 

• We will be completing the play area. 

• Works to complete the central hub are ongoing. 

• We will complete the works to the staircase. 

• We will continue the commissioning of the remaining lifts. 
 

 

 Forthcoming construction 

It will soon be time for us to say goodbye to our site cabins.  

Ahead of this, w/c 18th November we will take delivery of the temporary cabins that will house the remaining site 
team. These cabins will be placed on the future Phase 2 site. 

The removal of our current cabins will begin w/c 2nd December. All lifting of the cabins will take place within the 
site boundary and should not cause any disruption to residents. The lorries which will be transporting the cabins 
are classed as abnormal loads and so we have approved dispensations in place to allow these on the highway. 



 

  
Social value 

                                                                     The Ebury Bridge Time Capsule 

 

 

 

The 25th October saw the culmination of weeks of collaborative effort from Bouygues UK, Westminster City 
Council, local residents, and students from St Barnabas’ CE Primary School. Together, they brought to life a project 
that captures the history, spirit, stories, and everyday life of the Ebury Bridge Estate and the local area.  

This initiative, led by Bouygues UK’s Social Value team and supported by Westminster City Council, sought to 
encapsulate a broad range of items and information reflecting life in 2024. The project is a tribute to the people 
of Ebury and the surrounding area, capturing their voices, activities, and aspirations for future generations. 

The celebration event saw all parties come together with counsellors and members of the community to pack the 
collected works into the capsule ahead of it’s burial on the Phase One site.  

The capsule is designed to last up to 100 years. It’s planned to remain buried for 50 years, with the hope that the 
future generation might open it in 2075, either on a scheduled anniversary, as part of historical research, or even 



 

Want to speak to us? 

We understand you will want to 
know what is happening in your 
area. Our team is available to 
answer any queries or concerns 
you may have and are only too 
pleased to hear from you. If you 
have any community projects that 
you think Bouygues UK could get 
involved with, please contact the 
site team below. 

Name: Kathryn Ridyard 
Job Title: Resident Liaison Officer 
T: 07788922170 
E: kathryn.ridyard@bouygues-
ukc.om 

Name: Gary Rooney 
Job Title: Project Manager 
T: 0758363453 
E: gary.rooney@bouygues-uk.com 

 

by accident during future development. The team at Bouygues UK is proud to have been a part of this gift from 
one generation to the next.  

The event at Ebury Bridge marks an inspiring chapter in the community’s story. It is a powerful reminder of how 
communities evolve, adapt, and carry forward the memories and experiences of their residents. 

 

  

Your safety 
is our 
concern 

Bouygues 
UK takes 
every precaution to keep 
you safe throughout the 
construction process. 

Please do not enter the 
construction site, unless it 
is part of a pre-arranged 
visit by our project team. 

 Considerate 
Constructors 
Scheme 

Our projects are 
registered and 
monitored by 
the Considerate Constructors 
Scheme. This ensures we 
always show full respect to 
the community, the 
environment and  
our workforce.  

www.ccsheme.org.uk 

   

Standard site working hours are: 

Monday – Friday: 8am – 6pm Saturday: 8am – 1pm 

  


